Y) )
3% Green Party

e '\ forthe common good

ROAD SAFETY CAMPAIGN

RADBROOK FIELDS DEVELOPMENT

We have objected to the plans to build 52 new houses
on Radbrook Fields. Many local people have been
shocked at the plans to build on the site next to
Mousecroft Lane. Our key reasons for objecting are:

It is a key part of Shrewsbury’s green space and is
important for wildlife. This site is designated a Local Wildlife
Site, part of a network of key sites for conservation.

We don’t feel the proposed development is right for that
part of town and most importantly, won’t make life better
for local people. This means it will fail the ‘Shrewsbury Test’
outlined in the Big Town Plan.

Loss of public green space. Urban green space has been
shown to provide significant mental and physical health
benefits. The green space at this site is well-used and central to
many people’s daily routine.

This site is not well-served by public transport and will lead
to more cars taking people into the town centre. Instead we
should be encouraging safer, active travel and improved air
quality by reducing the number of cars making short journeys.

Join the campaign to save Radbrook Fields from development

WHAT YOU CAN DO

Join the Friends of Radbrook Fields Facebook group for updates

Sign the petition to say no to the housing development
(www.thepetitionsite.com/en-gb/649/054/303/no-to-building-
development-of-50-houses-on-radbrook-fields)
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Public consultation results due in March 2019

The public consultation on ‘Future Fit’ (the proposed options for the future of our NHS in Shropshire) has
been a long process which is still ongoing. We remain strongly opposed to both options suggested by
Future Fit. Thank you to all of you who helped raise awareness about the petition, got consultation
surveys filled in, informed people and shared posts. We enjoyed presenting a public meeting at Radbrook
Community Centre in July. Thanks to all who attended and helped me to organise the meeting. Thanks
also to those who came door-to-door with me in Radbrook and to all those who filled in questionnaires to
make their feeling known.

Now that the public consultation has finished, what happens next? Completed surveys have been sent to
an independent company for analysis and we will hear the results sometime in March 2019.

In the meantime, the Shrewsbury and Telford Hospital Trust have taken the decision to close the Accident and
Emergency department in Telford between 8pm and 8am in November. Instead patients will be sent to
Wolverhampton, which with the recent closure of Stafford A&E is already overwhelmed. What may happen instead is a
huge influx of people to the Royal Shrewsbury A&E.

This, along with the baby death scandal (the NHS review is extending their enquiry to include an open-ended date range of
incidents in Shropshire maternity units) and a Care Quality Commission Inspection of our local NHS Trust resulting in
warning letters being sent, shows huge failings at the top of Shrewsbury and Telford NHS Trust. We may never see an
outcome to Future Fit.  Julia Evans, October 2018
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